
Catchpenny Mask Update

Following the new CDC Guidance:

• COVID-19 fully vaccinated* individuals do not need 
to wear a mask at the store

• If you are NOT vaccinated, for your health and safety, 
we recommend wearing a mask

• Do not enter the store, if you have COVID symptoms: 
Fever or chills, cough, shortness of breath or difficulty 
breathing, fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of 
taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea or 
vomiting, diarrhea.

• For info on how to get the COVID-19 vaccine, visit. 
www. aah.org

We appreciate your cooperation!

*You are fully vaccinated 2 weeks following the second dose of a 
2-dose vaccine series, or 2 weeks following receipt of a single-
dose vaccine. 
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